
 
Leader’s response to Devolution White Paper 
Leader of Babergh District Council, Cllr Deborah Saw, said: “Local government must 
remain genuinely local... 

Council’s funding warning as budget proposed to protect vital services 
Babergh District Council’s Cabinet is set to consider a 2.99% increase to the district’s 
share of council tax bills - as councillors warn of a £10.9 million budget gap over the 
next five years due to a ‘broken’ funding system. 

New affordable homes in Lavenham 
Keys to eight affordable new-build homes in Lavenham were handed over to 
Babergh District Council this month, with tenants now able to look forward to a New 
Year in their new homes. 

Suffolk Public Sector Leaders Group endorse the Suffolk Economy Strategy 
New strategy aims to propel Suffolk’s economic growth and position the county at the 
forefront of the UK’s green evolution. 

HOWZAT! Cash boost agreed for Babergh community projects 
A cricket club and a village solar power project are to receive a cash boost just shy of 
£90k, thanks to funds collected from developers by Babergh District Council. 

Funding from Babergh District Council  

Do you want to know more about the funding opportunities available from Babergh 
District Council?  

Visit our new-look webpage which has all the information you need, including a 
breakdown of our grants, what they are for, and how you can apply. This includes our 
new Community Development Grants.  

For more details, visit the website. 



 
 


